
Our Golden Rules 

Be Safe 

Be Ready 

Be Respectful 

22.09.2021 

Class attendance 

Reception - 93% 

Year 1&2 - 97% 

Year 3&4 - 97%  

Year 4&5 - 94% 

Year 6 - 96% 

Whole school - 96% 

We are as a school aiming for 

above 96%.  We appreciate 

your support with this.   

Thank you. 

Healthy Snacks and Lunchboxes 

Please note snacks and lunchboxes should 

be healthy options only.  Chocolate bars 

and crisps are not permitted for breaktimes.  

We would encourage fruit, vegetables, rice 

cakes, low-fat fruit bars, yoghurts, etc.   

A healthy body promotes concentration 

leading to better learning. 

Breakfast Club Activity Mornings £3 

On a Wednesday morning, Mrs Heatley 

will be planning special art and craft 

activities from 7:45-8:45am in the hall.  

All children are welcome to book online 

to attend for £3.  Breakfast will be 

included. 

Resilience, Inquisitive & Challenge  

RIC Winners 

Reception - Yasmeen 

Year 1&2 - Harley 

Year 3&4 - Keelan 

Year 4&5 - Mason 

Year 6 - Bethany 

We are looking each week for a winner who is 

displaying one of our curriculum drivers of 

resilience, being inquisitive and  accepting 

challenge. 

Tempest photo proofs 

will be coming home on 

Friday and the deadline 

for ordering through 

school will be Monday 

18th October. 

 

 

 

https://www.kingsfoldprimary.com/parents/out-of-school-provision


https://www.nhs.uk/change4life/recipes/healthier-lunchboxes



